
 
Global Goalkeepers Meeting 

17th March 2022 at 12pm 

 

Present 

Y3/4 – Bethan and Benjamin 

 

Agenda 

● Planting in school and raising awareness of the war in Ukraine GG15 Life on Land, 

GG33 Good Health and Wellbeing, GG16 Peace, Justice and Strong 

Institutions. 

 

Comments and Actions 

● Due to the nature of the topic to be discussed, just the KS2 GGs attended the 

meeting. 

● Update: This morning, Gwyn from Scouts was in school to meet the children and 

grown-ups. She discussed that the Beavers and Cubs were going to paint rocks to 

create a Ukrainian flag as a way of showing support for the many people who are 

suffering due to the war. School will then receive half of these painted rocks. GGs 

agreed it would be lovely to put these in the Secret Garden to create an area where 

students can go to reflect. 

● Mrs Symes, one of our governors, asked Mrs Hart about the front of school this 

morning and whether any planting was going ahead. Mrs Hart asked the GGs what 

could be planted and it was decided that we would get a variety of blue and yellow 

flowers (pansies or primroses) and plant them around the wooden squirrel sculpture. 

These would represent our school colours but would also show support for the 

people of Ukraine as they are the colours of the flag, too. 

● GGs to write a letter asking for donations from a local garden centre. 

● Squirrels after-school club are also working hard on their outdoor area. Special 

thanks go to Mr Gardner for making a planter and Mrs Walsh for buying strawberry 

plants to go in it! 

● Mrs Hart to ask for compost donations on the newsletter. 

 

The next meeting of the Global Goalkeepers will be on Friday 25th March at 2.15pm 


